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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Non Material Change Application to East Anglia Three Development Consent Order 2017 

 

This letter is joint response from Suffolk County Council and East Suffolk Council in relation to the 

publication in the East Anglian Daily Times of the submission by East Anglia Three Limited of an 

application for a non material change to East Anglia Three Offshore Wind Farm Order 2017.  

 

The non material change application seeks the following amendments to the Development 

Consent Order granted in 2017: 

1. Change in the maximum generating capacity from 1200mw to 1400mw; 

2. Removal of upper limit for individual wind turbine generator capacity; 

3. Introduction of a new requirement limiting the number of gravity base foundations to 

100; 

4. Amendment to requirement 8(3) to allow greater flexibility in the delivery of the offshore 

phases. 

 

A Supporting Statement has been provided with the application. This Statement confirms that 

the maximum size parameters for the development will remain unchanged, for example the 

offshore development area, number of turbines, rotor diameter, tip height, indicative separation 

distances etc. will remain the same. The document also confirms that the amendments proposed 

will not have any greater environmental effects than those assessed by the Environmental 

Statement. Based on the size parameters of the project remaining unchanged and the 

environmental effects being no greater than previously assessed, the Councils have no comment 

to make regarding the amendments proposed to the offshore elements of the scheme. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 



 
 

 

Philip Ridley | Head of Planning 

and Coastal Management 

BSc(Hons) MRTPI 

East Suffolk Council 

 

 

 

 

 

John Pitchford | Head of Planning  

Suffolk County Council 


